
Please take a moment to open this attachment and review your course requests for next year. There 
have been numerous changes over the past several months so it is very important to review your portal 
for accuracy. 

There are directions within the attached document to contact the Fox Lane High School Guidance 
Department if there is a question or concern about assigned courses. Please do not contact your current 
middle school counselor. All changes to your course request list should be sent directly to the FLHS 
Guidance Department. See attached document for the proper email to submit a schedule change 
request or to ask a question. 

Thank you, 

The FLHS Guidance Department 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/d314bd528f4f0af4c0ddfff90c9197b7/Portal_Review_of_Course_Request_22-
23_June_21%2C_2022.pdfD.pdf (452.0 KB) 
 

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/d314bd528f4f0af4c0ddfff90c9197b7/Portal_Review_of_Course_Request_22-23_June_21%252C_2022.pdfD.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/d314bd528f4f0af4c0ddfff90c9197b7/Portal_Review_of_Course_Request_22-23_June_21%252C_2022.pdfD.pdf

